
Beloved,


Peace of Christ.


The Church has now been given permission to host 100 people for 
worship. In this regard, effective this weekend (November 20th and 
21st ) our Saturday 6:00pm Mass and Sunday 7:00am and 9:00am 
Masses will now welcome 100 congregants.


Kindly note that while all are welcome to come to Mass, if there is an 
overflow, that is more than 100 people arrive, priority will be given to 
congregants who have formally registered with our Parish Secretary.


Blessings,


Fr. Howie
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